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October 31, 2014

To Whom it May Concern,

It is my honor and great privilege to acknowledge the wonderful volunteer efforts of Christine Zacharko on behaif of

the Alberta Cancer Foundation.

Christine has become involved in one of the Alberta Cancer Foundation's partnership events — the World's Longest
Indoor Soccer Game — and quickly moved into a leadership role within the organization and execution of this special

event.

As one of the key volunteers, Christine identified a need within the event and stepped in to assist with the silent
auction, generating a significant portion of the event’s $57,000 fundraising total. Christine worked tirelessly behind
the scenes to solicit and acquire silent auction items, organize pick-up and delivery, and sort and organize the items to

best present them the public.

Christine also shone in her care for the players, ensuring they were well taken care of with food, drinks and various
other essentials, and her difigencé in volunteering fostered a smooth event that was one of the best we've seen

executed in this calendar year. 3 -~

Overall, Christine is a very well-rounded individeal and a great contributor to her community. Please do not hesitate to
contact me for further information about Christine’s involvement at any time.,

Sincerely,
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(harissa Spencer
Muanager, Special Events
Alberta Cancer Foundation

780.643.4424

Ly




